

Dear IUFRO Family,

On behalf of the Hosting Organization, I cordially welcome you to the XXIII International Union of Forest Research Organizations (IUFRO) World Congress, which will be held during August 23-28, 2010 in Seoul, Korea, with the theme of "Forests for the Future: Sustaining Society and the Environment."

The Congress will give you a unique opportunity to meet and talk with diverse groups of scientists and an ideal platform for young scientists to create a professional network with experienced and prominent scientists. It would be highly appreciated if you could mark your calendar and join us in Korea.

For more information, please visit the Congress website (http://www.iufro2010.com) or the IUFRO homepage (http://www.iufro.org).

We look forward to seeing you in Seoul.

Best Regards,

## XXIII IUFRO WORLD CONGRESS

International Union of Forest Research Organizations  $\cdot$  2010 SEOUL



Wan-Yong Choi, Ph.D.
Director General
Korea Forest Research Institute
Hosting Organization of the XXIII IUFRO World Congress

